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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: Look out for winter vaccines campaign materials; FP34C submission reminder; PSNC delivers data driven evidence; recent PSNC Briefings.

Winter vaccines campaign materials to arrive from Monday
Community pharmacy contractors are reminded that the campaign materials for the Winter vaccines campaign will start arriving in pharmacies via Royal Mail from Monday (8th November 2021).

The Winter vaccines campaign pack is the second mandated health campaign for 2021/22 (as agreed by NHS England and NHS Improvement (NHSE&I) and PSNC) and contractors must participate in this as it is part of their NHS contractual requirements.

The campaign pack includes a briefing sheet; four A4 posters; one Q&A leaflet; and one A6 shelf wobbler. Social media and digital resources for the campaign are also available.

Read more

Reminder: Accessing earlier advance payments
From November 2021, all pharmacy contractors can access their monthly advance payments around 20 days earlier by submitting their FP34Cs using the Manage Your Service (MYS) portal no later than the 5th of the month following that in which supply was made. For the October 2021 dispensing month, contractors will receive earlier advance payments on 11th November 2021 (instead of 1st December 2021), as long as FP34C submissions are made through MYS by 5th November.

Pharmacy contractors who continue to submit their end of month declaration using the paper FP34C form, or submit through MYS after the 5th of the month, will NOT receive earlier advance payments but instead will receive advance payments in accordance with the current payment timetable, i.e. on or around the 1st of the month following submission.

Learn more about accessing earlier advance payments

2020/21: Delivering data driven evidence
2020/21 saw a significant increase in the organised capture of data from contractors to help PSNC make the case for community pharmacy. Thousands of pharmacies took part in PSNC's Summer 2020 and Winter 2021 Pharmacy Advice Audits and we recorded the impact that COVID-19 was having on pharmacy businesses through monthly surveys. You can read about the findings and how we used them in our Annual Report.

See PSNC's annual report online

Watch the annual report through video

Recent PSNC Briefings
The team at PSNC regularly issues briefings and factsheets which bring together key information and guidance on current topics. Below we have provided details of those published in the last week.

Pharmacy Quality Scheme 2021/22 - Action and Evidence Portfolio Workbook
This Workbook supports community pharmacy contractors to meet the requirements of the 2021/22 Pharmacy Quality Scheme (PQS). It contains questions for pharmacy teams to answer to see if they are meeting the requirements of the Gateway/Domains, as well as providing examples of suggested evidence.

NHS Community Pharmacy Advanced Services - information for GP teams
This PSNC Briefing provides information for general practice teams about Advanced Services provided by community pharmacies in England.
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